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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am director of DW Architects in Dublin. We provide a full range of Architectural services to 

the residential, industrial, retail and commercial markets. I have been working with Millena 

Alencar since July 2022. 

 

Initially having reviewed Millena’s portfolio containing over five years of a body of 

Architectural works and following interview we appointed Millena to the position of 

Architectural Technologist at DW Architects. 

 

I have found Millena to have been an excellent addition to the team and would recommend 

her to Architectural design / technology roles available at given graded level of experience. 

An excellent communicator and hard worker, Millena is very dedicated to the projects 

assigned to her working with a creative approach and a keen ability to problem solve.  

 

Millena is quickly upskilling to meet the standards and requirements required in the Irish 

Architectural context and I have no doubt she will continue in this vein and become a 

valuable member of any Architectural practice here in Ireland.   

 

Should you have any queries in relation to any of the above please do not hesitate to contact 

me on 086 1627 327. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

David Winston 

MRIAI, BCons, PSDP 

 

Director for DW Architects 

 

Architecture  |   Project Management  |   Health & Safety 


